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Members of the Committee, 

 

HJR 23 is a nice piece of class warfare pitting low income voters against middle and 

upper middle class voters.  Stealing the kicker from all but those who probably pay 

little to no income taxes in the first place.  12 years ago the legislature stirred up 

warfare between the voters and those evil corporations, convincing people that 

corporations do not deserve to have their excess taxes returned to them. 

 

Now you are going to try it again; this time turning low income voters against higher 

income voters in order to steal more money.  The Oregon Government does not need 

more money, it does need to spend the money it has (which is substantial) in a 

responsible manner. 

 

NO ON HJR 23!! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

ps.  I'm sure you will ignore any voices in opposition to this but do so at you're own 

electoral peril.  


